NCC Connection 7/03/25

Good afternoon, Church Family.

The God we serve is powerful. Not only do we know this from His Word, we can see this when we take
the time to notice His creation around us. Seeing God’s power in the past is a reminder of His power in
our present and future. God’s hand is not short (without power). Numbers 11:23

Here are a few things going on this week:

A refresh of the NCC website is underway. Pray for the team as they work to bring a fresh look and
updated information to the website. Stay tuned for information on its launch coming soon.

Pray for Tom & Becca Monroe and family as they will be moving to Wisconsin next week. We will all
miss you!

This Sunday we welcome back Pastor Tom Rempel to our pulpit.

Our Berean Fellowship of Churches Connect 2025 Conference is coming up later this month. Lincoln
Berean Church will be hosting, and the conference runs from Sunday evening July 20th to Wednesday
morning July 23rd. [Click this link to go to the Registration Page]

This conference is our Berean 'family reunion' time, so everyone is invited to attend!

We always have great teaching, worship, workshops, and times to connect planned!

There is a nursery, KIDZcamp (for elementary age kids), and teen activities so bring the family and
join us!

See the bulletin board near the church office for more information and a schedule.

Blessings on your week!

Dustin, Dan S., Lonnie, and Dan J.

See the updated preaching schedule through the end of August below:

July 6 Tom Rempel

July 13 Eric Underwood

July 20 Gary Burruss

July 27 Matt Schulte (Youth for Christ — Lincoln)

August 3 Matt Schulte

August 10 Tyce Jensen (President — Berean Fellowship of Churches)

August 17 Tom Rempel
August 24 Heath Kramer

August 31 Robert Hayden
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